
 

                             FALL CLEAN UP  

SEPTEMBER 22, 2025 – OCTOBER 1, 2025 

 
 

 

 

 

  

Mount Patricia Cemetery Association would like to  

advise the public that as of October 1, 2025, staff will be  

preparing the cemetery for the up coming winter season. 

We kindly ask that you remove any form of artificial flowers 

 including containers and saddles by October 1st.  After that date   

cemetery staff will remove any remaining artificial flowers, etc.  

 from grave sites and discard them. MPCA would like to thank  

the public for their cooperation in this matter. 


